


2018 Planning Commission 
Annual Report
• Held 12 Regular Meetings.

• Comprehensive Plan was updated and approved.

• Updated the Bylaws.

• PW presented the City’s SWIP.

• United Way presented the ALICE report.

• JMU presented their university Master Plan.

• Henry Way (Chair), Gil Colman (Vice Chair), Richard 
Baugh, Mark Finks, Brent Finnigan, Deb Fitzgerald, 
and Kathy Whitten.



2018 Regular Meeting Activity

36
Total Applications

Rezonings, 13, 36%

Special Use Permits, 
10, 28%

Ordinance 
Amendments, 8, 

22%

Comprehensive Plan 
Amendments, 1, 3%

Preliminary 
Plats, 1, 3%

Public Utility 
Applications, 3, 8%




